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The Florida Dept. of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles reports that every year, Florida drivers illegally pass school buses almost two million times.  Each of these incidences could lead to a potential tragedy.
With kids going back to school this month, take a minute to remind yourself of Florida’s school bus safety law:
If you are behind or approaching a school bus that has the stop arm extended and lights flashing, you must stop and cannot proceed again until the bus retracts the stop arm and turns off the flashing red lights.
The only exception to this rule is if you are traveling in the opposite direction of a school bus and you are on a divided highway with an unpaved dividing space of at least five feet OR with a raised median or barrier.
Violating this law can result in fines of up to $500, four points off your drivers’ license and could even lead to a suspension of your drivers’ license.
In addition, drivers are required to stop at any crosswalk where school crossing guards or children are present.  It is your responsibility to avoid hitting pedestrians and to obey all school zone speed limits.  The best way to do this is to pay attention and avoid any distraction, like talking or texting on a cell phone.
Penalties for violating these laws could result in a license suspension as well as a hefty fine.
Florida personal injury claims require the right lawyer with the right experience and training.  Contact our Fort Lauderdale personal injury law firm toll free at 888-480-2585.

